

THE WILDLIFE SOCIETY

5410 Grosvenor Lane • Bethesda, MD 20814-2197 Tel: (301) 897-9770 • Fax: (301) 530-2471 E-mail: tws@wildlife.org

MEMORANDUM

TO:

Section, Chapter and Student Chapter Presidents

FROM:

Lorraine L. LeSchack, Assistant to Program Director

DATE:

January 2, 1996

SUBJECT: Summary of Activities

Happy New Year!

Please prepare a typed summary of your section or chapter's activity for the period January 1995-December 1995 on the enclosed form. It is important that you stay within the marginal lines. Be sure to include your name where indicated. We will compile the reports from all sections and chapters and send the final document to TWS Council, sections, and chapters. This annual report helps us all to stay in touch with one another and we appreciate your cooperation. Your summary must be received by March 1, 1995 to be included in the final report. If you would like, you may send it on a 3.5 disc in WP51. No faxes please.

Lanaine

Thanks for your help.